

TERM 1 I THE WAY NEWSLETTER I FRIDAY 23 FEBRUARY 2024



YEAR 4 BAND PROGRAM

Our Compulsory Year 4 College Music Program was rolled out this week, and there were many happy smiles and jumps for joy this week as students received their instruments.

Year 4 students will be receiving tuition from professional musicians on their instruments, and it is always exciting to see students grow on their musical journey.

We wish the students all the best for this year as they embark on this new journey, and hope they have lots of fun practicing their new instruments.



Mr Byron Mark Ensembles Manager